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s Commént Letter No. 17

Shadow Hills Property Owners Association
Dedicated To Preserving Ruraql Communiry

December 7, 2003 - RECEIVED

Maya Zaitzevsky, Project Coordinato; o DEC 08 7003
City of Los Angeles Dept. of City Planning , . ENVIRONMENTAL.
200 North Spring Street, Room 763 | S T
Los Angeles, California 90012~

- Re: Canyon Hills Project
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alterauol'ls. would be v_lsi_blc fmn} this perspective. (Photo simulation Figyre IV-N-18). 17-1

Cqm_munity Plan promises us. I further quote the DEIR from IV-N-39: “While there is

- €Xusting residentia] development along La Tuna Canyon Road west of the project site, it is
tucked in along the sides of the road and does not dominate the landscape. However, some
of the proposed homes jn Development Area B would be elevated above T'.a Tuna Canyon
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Road and visible 1o passersby, Consequently, the substantial increase in the number of
homes in the canyon and their high visibility from La Tuna Canyon Road would
substantially impact the rural ambiance of that portion of La Tuna Canyon. For these
reasons, the project could be considered to substantially degrade the existing visual
character or quality of the Development Areas and the proposed projects impact on the
visual character and quality of the project site would therefore be considered significant.”
We ask that Canyon Hills take a very close look at the existing residential development
along L.a Tuna Canyon Road west of the praject site and take some development guidefines
away with him - homes set back from the roadway and tacked away at level terrain,
undisturbed hillsides, respect for the minimum density development as laid forth in the
Community Plan maps, etc. further keeping in mind our Community Plan Objective 1-3
which states: “To preserve and enhance the varied and distinct residential character and
integrity of existing single and multi-family neighborhoods.
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And what happened to Mitigation Measures?;

1. Tquote from the DEIR IV-N-39: “All structures on the project site shall comply with
the applicable requirements of the Draft San Gabriel/ Verdugo Mountains Scenic
Preservation Specific Plan.” Frequent breakage of skyline silhouettes hardly exem-
plifies any effort to honor the essence of the Draft Specific Plan. Furthermore, one
might seriously question any honest commitment on the part of the Canyon Hills
Project to honor the concept of the “Prominent Ridgeline” as designated “Promin-
ent Ridgelines” have altered altitude in successive proposed Canyon Hills Project
Development Maps resulting in the elimination of designation as “Prominent Ridge-
lines” at the very border of Canyon Hills land ownership

2. Ifurther quote from the DEIR IV-N41: “Project impacts with respect to scenic
vistas, scenic resources and existing visual character would remain significant fol-
lowing implementation of the recommended mitigation measures.” If impacts will

remain “significant” despite mitigation, how can this project possibly be approved
as proposed? ‘
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but as.so many submitted letters to yourself must be makin g v : ‘
ifies .~ ! ety clear, Canyon
Classifies as a “sens1t1vely~designed” project, ’ yon Hills hardly

there.” Yes, a “sensitively-designed” project certainly could be an asset to the community,
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